
 

               

               

 

15th February 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

After half term our new topic will be ‘The World came to our place today’. For our ‘stunning start’ 

we will be having an international food day, on Monday 25th February. To help us celebrate this 

day, please could you send into school a food item that can be shared, that originates from a 

different country, e.g. croissants and baguettes from France, pizza (cooked) and bruschetta from 

Italy, prawn crackers and spring rolls (cooked) from China. Please only send items that can be 

heated in the microwave. We would appreciate it if you could talk to your child about the food item 

they are bringing in, so that they can share their knowledge with their peers. 

 

The children will be doing a range of activities linked to these foods, so please can you send the 

food in wrapping or containers. If you make any homemade items please can you clearly label 

them with the ingredients used, in case of allergies. Please complete the slip below and let us 

know if your child has any allergies that we need to be aware of. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Have a great half term. 

 

The Foundation Team 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Foundation International Food Day 

 

I give permission for …………………………………………………………………to try a range of 

foods during International Food Day on Monday 25th February.  

 

Class ………………………………………. 

 

Please state any food allergies that we need to be aware of  

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

   

 
Head Teacher Mrs J Cook 

 
Burton Joyce Primary School 

Padleys Lane 
Burton Joyce 

Nottingham 
NG14 5EB 

 
Tel: 0115 9312373 

head@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk 
office@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk  

 

‘ad omnia paratus’ 
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